
Regency Ward Update – September                              

Hello everyone, 

 Welcome to your September Regency Ward Update!  

Ward Priorities 🎯 

Our focus remains on the key issues affecting our community: 

• Open drug dealing 
• Youth disorder — though there’s been a decrease since schools returned, we’re 

still monitoring closely 
• Anti-social behaviour (ASB) in residential areas, including concerns around 

rough sleepers 

Key Areas and Updates 📍 

Oriental Place, Sillwood Street & Surrounding Areas 
You may have noticed a stronger police presence here recently. This increased patrol is 
a direct response to your reports and concerns. We’re working closely with local 
businesses and organisations to find effective solutions. 

 

Please continue to report any ASB via 101 (non-emergency) or 999 (emergency). Your 
reports are invaluable — thank you for helping keep our community safe!  

     Check out this recent video highlighting our efforts: Instagram 

Norfolk Square 
Reports of ASB have increased here. We’ll maintain a visible police presence and are 

https://www.instagram.com/sussexpoliceforce/reel/DOyg0GXCN8l/


arranging a community meeting with fellow PCSOs for feedback and solutions. Expect 
details around November — we’ll keep you posted!  

Clarence Square & Russell Square 
A big thank you to the 11 residents who attended the recent community meeting with 
PCSO Soffe and PCSO Batchelor. Your concerns are being taken seriously and shared 
with partner agencies. 

Following a Day of Action on 12th September, targeted policing led to two arrests 
related to drug dealing and ASB. Thanks to your reports, we’re making real progress!  

Russell House 
Following your reports, we’re aware of rough sleepers, littering, and stolen bikes. We’re 
patrolling regularly and working with local councillors on further deterrent measures. 

Thanks for keeping us informed!    

The Seafront 
Concerns about drug dealing and ASB have been raised here. We’re engaging with 
businesses and partner agencies to implement enforcement measures, including 

warning letters and community protection warnings.              

The Lanes 
Open drug dealing around Ship Street Gardens remains a priority. We patrol regularly 
and appreciate any CCTV footage or reports to help identify offenders. 

We’re also working with the council on ASB in Bartholomew Square, especially where 

children are present. Expect ongoing patrols and engagement.                             

Clifton Hill 
Reports of increased drug activity near St Michael’s Church and ongoing issues at Powis 
Square are being closely monitored. 

 



Our recent Day of Action in August, partly in response to your reports, resulted in two 
arrests. We’ll continue these operations and welcome any info on other areas needing 

attention.     

Thank You!  

Thanks for reading this month’s update and for your ongoing support and vigilance. We 
look forward to seeing you out and about on patrol! 

If you spot anything concerning or want to share your views, please don’t hesitate to say 
hello or get in touch. 

Kind regards, 
PCSO Soffe 
Regency Ward Neighbourhood Policing Team  
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